
January 1, 2015 

Happy New Year! 

 
Greetings to you in the powerful name of Jesus Christ! We hope you are well and that you are enjoying some 
quality time with family, friends and with the Lord Himself.  As Psalm 73:28 states, "But as for me, the 
nearness of God is my good; I have made the Lord GOD my refuge, that I may tell of all your works." 
 
Modern history has shown, academia has either a positive or negative effect on one’s belief system and 
corresponding moral choices and behaviors. Moreover, when a nation turns from God and His “moral compass” 
for our lives, many problems soon arise.  Proverbs 14:34 says, “Righteousness exalts a nation, but sin is a 
disgrace to any people.” Also, Proverbs 29:2 says “When the righteous increase, the people rejoice, but 
when a wicked man rules, people groan.”  Thus, we are trusting God (and working with other ministries) to 
raise up a new generation of Christ-centered and Bible-based leaders. 
 

  
Bart ministering to Li a Sophomore at Georgia Tech 
 

As 2014 ends, we want to say a big THANK YOU for your partnership with us in campus ministry. Your 
continued prayer and financial support is vital to fulfilling the campus mission of reaching and teaching 
university students for Jesus and His purposes! Have a great start to 2015 and please contact us if we can be of 
service. Peace in King Jesus! (John 14:27) 
                
Your campus missionaries, 

Bart Jones & family 
 

 

Post Office Box 1888 

Lawrenceville, GA.  30046 

770 778-5056 

bartjones@charter.net 

www.forerunnersforchrist.org 

+++ Transforming the world by reaching and teaching students for Jesus Christ +++ 

“Everything rises and falls on leadership.”   Dr. John Maxwell 

Over the last 26 years, I have seen many students enter and leave the 
collegiate experience either closer to Christ or farther away.  Moreover, I 
have invested thousands of hours on the campus (especially at Georgia 
Tech my alma mater), in reaching out to non-believing students and 
teaching (mentoring) Christian students in the truths of Jesus and the 
Scriptures.  From this investment of time, some “lost” students have 
graduated as Christians and other Christian students have graduated and 
went on to become leaders for Christ in Engineering, Accounting & 
Finance, Information Technology, Law, Medicine, Ministry, etc.  To God be 

the glory for great things He has done! 

Enclosed is your 2014 year-end tax receipt that 

reflects all contributions received through Dec. 31 

(or postmarked by Dec. 31). Please call us if you 

have any questions. THANK-YOU! 


